Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
. September 22, 2009 Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
Juan Ramirez-Xolo

P.O. Box 64156
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Ramirez-Xolo:

This is to notify you that on September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B"
Manager’s license for the premises at 5108 West Bluemound Road, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin (“Fiesta Garibaldi”) be denied based upon nonappearance.

On September 11, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "B" Manager’s license in which the Committee
recommended that your license not be renewed based upon nonappearance. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of September 22, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Class "B"
Manager’s license based upon nonappearance.
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ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
September 22, 2009
Sarina Gordon
5715 S. 39th St.

Milwaukee, WI 53221
Dear Ms. Gordon:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report,
which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of
Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF090373

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

: Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Richard Zasada
N16 W26587 E. Fieldhack Dr., Unit A
Pewaukee, WI 53072

Dear Mr. Zasada:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report,
which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of
Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF090373

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
WWwWWw. mllwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Anup K. Khullar, Agent
Priya Corporation

7222 N. Teutonia Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Khullar:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license
for the premises at 552 W. Layton Ave. (“Martha's Vineyard”) be denied. The Committee made
such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and overconcentration of alcohol
beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090373

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
September 22, 2009
Dilshad Hussain
2778 N. 59th St.

Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Hussain;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the
premises at 935 W. Greenfield Ave. (“Dua Food”) be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and overconcentration of alcohol beverage
outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

rely,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090373

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Harshinder Singh
4476 S. 64th St.
Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the
premises at 1001 W. Lincoln Ave. (“Lincoln Beer & Food Mart”) be denied. The Committee
made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and overconcentration of
alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75

administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090373

City Hall ® Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/citycierk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Zachary Ottow
4401 S. Adams Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Ottow:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt to or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincegely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090373

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 63202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
September 22, 2009
Paul O'Brien
N69 W25595 Canterbury Lane

Sussex, WI 53089
Dear Mr. O'Brien:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt to or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF00373

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Jonas Q. Harris
3800 N. 10th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Harris:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt to or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincergly,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090373

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

DeWayne A. Blue
4247 N. 75th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Blue:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt to or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090373

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2009

Nicole J. Bishop
N85 W14048 Fond du Lac Ave.
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Ms. Bishop:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt to or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incezely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090373

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ® Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

October 14, 2009

Curtis M. Willis, Agent
CFW Contractors, LLC
1292 Marietta Ave.
Ixonia, WI 53036

Dear Mr. Willis:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 9, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor
license for “CFW Contractors™ at 1292 Marietta Ave. be denied. The Committee made such
recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On Tuesday, September 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be
granted this license prior to September 22, 2010. You are eligible for a refund of your license
fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

ly,

o Clodoli

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 090373

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



